
Naming of Parks, Reserves, Streets and Infrastructure Policy

Details of Submissions Received

Are you supportive of the proposed Naming of Parks, Reserves, Streets and 
Infrastructure Policy?’ 

One submitter advises they were not sure. 
Three people said no 
Six people said yes.

Reasons for those who advises they did not support were-

 The whole process is unnecessarily complicated.
 I believe the time money and energy could be utilised for a different cause or 

issue.
 I don’t support dual naming of places that are significant and do not warrant 

such a dual naming.

Reasons for those who advised they did support the policy were:

 I think that having it open to the residents being able to put suggestions forward 
is encouraging. The policy seems to cover many aspects that I would agree with.

 The City needs some clear guidelines for naming. Far too many parks and 
reserves in the City are named after former Councillors.

 We should be recognising our local people and places more. This gives us the 
opportunity to do so to a greater degree.

 Recognition traditional owners, keeping noongar language relevant.
 The policy reflects current views of the general community, and goes toward 

more harmonisation of relationships, and future interaction, between all parties 
that have had a positive impact on lifestyles, attitudes and social standings.

 The Shire over the years have become more inclusive, which is great.
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